

BOARD OF REGENTS OF THE UNIVERSITY SYSTEM OF GEORGIA

CHANCELLOR HENRY M. HUCKABY 270 WASHINGTON STREET, S.W. ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30334 PHONE: (404) 962-3000 FAX: (404) 657-6979 EMAIL: CHANCELLOR@USG.EDU

November 7, 2014

Dr. Dorothy Zinsmeister 3268 Breton Circle Atlanta, GA 30319

Dear Dr. Zinsmeister:

I have received your request to establish a new Regents Advisory Council for USG retirees. The proposal has been thoroughly reviewed and I am happy to inform you that I am approving the establishment of a USG Retiree Council (USGRC).

Based on the attached description of the Council I believe that an official body of retired USG faculty and staff will be an asset to the University System. Please work with Marion Fedrick, Vice Chancellor for Human Resources and Linda Noble, Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs, to move forward with establishing the Council.

Thank you for your continued leadership in the University System of Georgia.

Sincerely,

Henry M. Huckaby

Chancellor

Cc: Houston Davis

Marion Fedrick Linda Noble Felita Williams Teresa Joyce